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This week’s News:                              

We had a great first session at camp and we hope you had fun too!  
For returning families, registration for Summer 2022 will begin in early December. 

HELP US MAKE CAMP EVEN BETTER! Follow this link to our survey:  
https://form.jotform.com/211637933254962 

And follow (and Like!) our Facebook page to stay informed: 
https://www.facebook.com/highmeadowssummercamp/ 

 
• Place Highlight: the outdoor classroom was built in 2019 near 

Grandfather Tree by our amazing maintenance staff as a place to give our students and campers shelter in the 
woods. It was used extensively this past year by our forest Kindergarten program and is enjoyed by our campers 
in their explorations as well. 
For information about High Meadows School, contact Laura at lnicholson@highmeadows.org. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• Don’t forget to “like” High Meadows Camp on Facebook, and “follow” us on Instagram and Twitter 
@highmeadowscamp in order to keep up with the latest announcements and camp news.  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 ~ RED: Anna  
-Red groups had an awesome second week! We had more pony rides and time at the archery range as well as climbing 
the Chicken Tree. We celebrated Superhero Day as our Unit Choice on Wednesday. We went on a campus-wide 
scavenger hunt following clues left for us by the Rattle Heifer. A splash was made while going down our giant water 
slide! The week went by too quickly! 
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~ ORANGE: Grace 
- Orange groups had a fantastic second week of camp! We explored the water garden, met Beardo the bearded 
dragon, made some fabulous crafts during art, crafted some natural bird feeders, celebrated Tie-Dye Day as our Unit 
Choice on Wednesday, and had a great time on the water slide! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
~YELLOW: Richard 
-Yellow Groups’ second week was as good as the first! With Archery tournaments, flying down the water slide, singing 
songs at Livestock, Alphabet Soup Day on Wednesday, and playing in the mud pit! Can’t wait to do it again next 
session! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
~ GREEN: Jennifer 
-The Toxic Toads and the Totally Green Turtles, otherwise known as Green unit, had a super exciting week! We sang 
several camp songs: Little Green Frog, Ding Dong, and Darlin’. We celebrated Character Day as our Unit Choice on 
Wednesday. We worked hard on our Livestock acts- performing Tarzan and the Tire Swing Tree, It’s Raining Tacos, and 
a new version of Darlin’ for the whole camp. We had some rip-roaring games of Zebratonicus, Camper/ Counselor 
seek, and bomberball. Many of us shot bullseyes or got very close and we all had a great time on the waterslide. Woo 
hoo! What a great week! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



~ BLUE: Travis 
-For Blue, the session was short but our fun was grand. We had a good time cooking quesadillas over the campfire, 
playing games, and sliding down the water slide. We won some challenges and we dressed in blue! It’s always better 
when you’re in Blue! 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 ~ PURPLE: Annie 
-Purple is closing our session having done everything on our list! We had a day in the woods, helped a fellow peer 
accomplish her play in the Barn Theater, played social ball as well as greasy watermelon. We had Neon/ Camo Day and 
Unit Pride Day as our groups’ respective Unit Choices on Wednesday. We celebrated our time together with a closing 
ceremony, saying goodbye to campers in their last session and honoring all the hard work some have put into their 
journey to Knighthood. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
~ CITs: Rey and Armani 
-CITs have had an absolutely amazing two weeks at camp! They have learned and grown in countless ways. They 
hosted a pumping all-camp Livestock and celebrated Tina-Tina-Tina Day as their Unit Choice on Wednesday! 



 

  

Still considering school options for next year? Since 1973, High Meadows 
School has inspired children age 3 through 8th grade to think critically, learn 

creatively, act globally, and live compassionately. Contact Director of 
Admission Laura Nicholson to hear more about enrollment opportunities: 

lnicholson@highmeadows.org. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


